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July 23, 1942 

Dear Harold :  

Please get me immediately a copy of the bill which recently passed both 
houses of Congress providing for a Women's Corps in the Navy. Any add-
itional data you may be able to get on this without too much effort I 
can use. But in any case, send me the bill right off. 

I've wired Isamu Yarmon about you, and I assume you've probably heard from 
him by the time you get this letter. 

I'm enclosing a letter which you may or may not need. Be in touch with 
you shortly. Meanwhile remember, speed speed. 


